
Reception Weekly Update 
Monday 26th February – Friday 2nd March  

 

This week we have been: 

• Retelling ‘The Enormous Turnip’ using the story map we created.  

• Showing our costumes to each other and talking about our 

favourite characters and stories. 

• Writing about our favourite characters and books.  

• Talking about growing and starting to explore some of our think 

bubbles (a think bubble is a question or idea that we want to 

explore) 

 

In Maths we have been: 

• Playing with patterns, we have used objects from around our 

classroom to create our own patterns.  

• Making repeating patterns – red bear, blue bear, red bear, blue 

bear. 

• Trying to develop more complex repeating patterns; yellow bear, 

blue bear, red bear, yellow bear, blue bear, red bear or cat, cat, dog, 

cat, cat, dog.  

 

In Phonics we have been: 

• Introduced to the digraphs ‘ai’ ‘ee’ and ‘oa’  
• Reading and writing words containing the digraphs – sheep, 

goat, rain, roast, leek, paint. 

• Learning the tricky word ‘my.’ We have been using it to write 

about our favourite books and characters.  

       

Please could you send in a baby photograph if 

you haven’t already. We are going to use 

them as part of our growing floor book. 
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